
As decommissioning of Fukushima Daiichi Nuclear Power Station involves technologies unknown by 
TEPCO and in Japan, experience-based overseas knowledge shall be leveraged in order to safely and 
efficiently implement the decommissioning plan in accordance with the “Intensive reform implementation 
action plan” (announced on November 7, 2012). To this end, preparation for establishing an 
international advisory team (IAT) is ongoing with the cooperation and advice of the government.
We will request international organizations such as the International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) and 
the Organisation for Economic Co-operation and Development Nuclear Energy Agency (OECD-NEA), 
etc. to provide opportunities to share international knowledge, dispatch peer review mission (the request 
will be made through the government), etc.
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International Advisory Team for Decommissioning
of Fukushima Daiichi Nuclear Power Station

International Advisory Team (IAT)
- Provide advice on technical development necessary for decommissioning
- Give suggestions regarding the overall strategy including the roadmap and the end state
- Provide site-oriented support
- Perform screening of technologies of each country
- Disseminate information to overseas through experts

Advice/suggestion

IAEA
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Decommissioning of Fukushima
Daiichi Nuclear Power Station

Peer review

[The schedule of the IAT]
January 10: The first preparation 
meeting was held
From April: Start full-scale operation

Provide opportunities 
to share knowledge

* Dispatch of the advisory members 
(experts) from the U.S., UK, France, 
Russia, Ukraine, etc. is being discussed.
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